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There hasn’t been a lot of action for this committee this past year. We have 
continued to monitor tasks to ensure that the Operations Manager is being used in 
the most efficient way possible. The contract has been updated and we are just 
waiting on final approval before having it re-signed. The Operations Manager is 
working on completing a Procedures Manual so that everything that is necessary to 
do for the position is recorded should someone else ever have to step into the job. 
Otherwise, it has been a quiet year. 


